Non-Permanent Hearing I.oss
Recommendations

» The following recommendations were approved by the Universal Newborn Hearing Screening, Tracking and Intervention
Advisory Board to promote consistent practices amongst primary care physicians, audiologist and otolaryngologists (ENTs)
treating infants that do not pass the newborn hearing screening due to middle ear concerns, are diagnosed with a non-permanent
hearing condition and/or are receiving audiological monitoring after pressure equalizer tubes are placed. These recommendations
support early hearing detection and intervention guidelines that promote optimal language development for all children.

A hearing test may be conducted before tubes are placed or during surgery if the child cannot complete testing in the booth and
requires a sedated Auditory Brainstem Response (ABR) test.




Contact the Infant Hearing Program at 501-280-4740 or visit www.arhealthyhearing.com for more information.



http://www.arhealthyhearing.com/

